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HALLOWEEN
ONTHANK HALLOWE’EN FRIDAY 29 OCTOBER

As we get ready for Hallowe’en at school, we wanted to let you
know we will be doing things a little differently again this year,
ensuring the safety of our whole school community.

Pupils are invited to dress up to school on Friday 29 October in a
costume of their choice. Maybe we’ll see some witches,
superheroes, pumpkins, homemade costumes or simply your
pyjamas!

Dressing up is optional as we get into the Hallowe’en spirit,
however you can also dress down in casual clothes if you want.
We ask that accessories eg wands, broomsticks, swords etc are
NOT brought into school as we follow Covid -19 restrictions.

Face masks, wigs and hats can be worn as part of a costume.

Pupils will be taking part in Hallowe’en activities selected and
chosen by the Pupil Council and Rights Respecting School
Ambassadors, in class/outside and there will be a spooky themed
lunch menu on the day.

Lunch Menu
Witch Face & Worms: Pizza and chips
Wiggly Worms: Vegetable Noodles
Dracula in his Box: Sausage Sizzler
Graveyard Cup Cakes
Outdoor Disco/Games with Mr Swan (weather permitting)

P4 9.10am P3 9.35am
P2 10am Pl 11.10am
P6 11.35pm P7 12pm
P5 1.55pm

We hope you have fun and enjoy your Hallowe’en!

Article 31: Your right to relax and play and take part in a wide range
of cultural and artistic activities.
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